Albury Public School
David Street (PO Box 547), Albury NSW 2640

Albury Public School
2024 MUSICAL COSTUME INFORMATION: Year 3
DANCING THROUGH THE DECADES

Dear Parents and Carers,

The school musical, Dancing Though the Decades, will take place in Week 10 of this
term. Year 3 will be performing a 1990s medley and we need to start organising
costumes to ensure every student has the necessary items.

Your child is requested to supply the following items to wear for the performance:

3CD: Denim (jeans, skirt, overalls etc.), paired with a purple t-shirt.
3CMO: Denim (jeans, skirt, overalls etc.), paired with a green t-shirt.
3CC: Denim (jeans, skirt, overalls etc.), paired with a pink t-shirt.

3CH: Denim (jeans, skirt, overalls etc.), paired with a blue t-shirt.

In addition to the coloured t-shirts, students are encouraged to accessorise with
1990s themed items such as headbands, wristbands, or bandanas that match their
class’s colour theme.

Please label all items with your child’s name and send them to school in a labelled
bag by Friday 29" August (Week 6, Term 3).

If you are having any difficulties with the costume, please contact your child’s class
teacher as soon as possible. Thank you in advance for your support.

Kind regards,
Jasmin Drury, Jesse Hill, Phil Clarke, Merran O’Neill and Chantal McAree
3CD, 3CH, 3CC and 3CMOQO Classroom Teachers



